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The end of another school year is rapidly approaching. Thank you for all of your amazing work surrounding 
attendance this year. We have one final school holiday before we reach the end of the year. Attached is a 
social media resource to remind families there will be no school on Monday, May 27. 
 
Attendance works, a national non-profit attendance initiative directed by Hedy Chang, suggests some 
important things we can do now, throughout the summer, and into the fall with the potential to boost 
attendance (What to do When: At a Glance). Best practices include acknowledging student success, 
communicating the importance of good attendance through the last weeks of school, reviewing attendance 
data, and pinpointing chronically absent students in need of extra support for summer learning opportunities 
and a successful start to school in the fall.   
  
 
 
 
  

https://awareness.attendanceworks.org/resources/what-to-do-when/
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